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October 29, 2009

New York Woodwork, Inc.
Attn: David
1259 Atlantic Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11216

Dear David:

It is with great enthusiasm we write a letter of recommendation for you and your company. We
often speak about how fortunate we were to have found New York Woodwork when we did.

Working with your company is a pleasure. From the beginning when we are working on the
drawings, to the execution and completion of the work, your organization exemplifies
professionalism with their ideas and the workmanship.

All during the installation process, when you completed the woodwork and cabinetry for the
Veterinary Specialty Hospital in Forest Hills, the work was done in a neat manner, with all work
being carried out by polite and courteous workers. But most importantly, the Client was thrilled
with the quality and expedience with which the project was done. Not to mention your work
ethic is something you can be very proud of. It is nice to know that if there is anything that a
Client needs changing or adjusting, you are just a phone call away.

It was that wonderful experience that led us back to you again for other projects, and we look
forward to a long relationship with you and New York Woodwork.

Feel free to refer us to anyone who need a reference for your work.

Sincerely,

John C. Hanly
NuTech Corporate Services LLC


